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For immediate release 

 
  
Saturday 4th April, 2020 
 

 

MEDIA RELEASE 
 

Closure of Offices at the Inland Revenue Division (IRD) 
 

The Board of Inland Revenue (BIR) wishes to advise the public that the following IRD 
offices will be closed on April 6th, 2020. 
 

➢ Inland Revenue Division (IRD) Tower - Ajax Street, Port of Spain; 
➢ South Regional Office - Cipero Street, San Fernando;  
➢ Tobago Regional Office - Wilson Road, Scarborough;  
➢ All District Revenue Offices in Trinidad and Tobago. 

 
Business will resume on April 7th, 2020. 
 
We apologise for any inconvenience caused. 
 
 

-  END  - 
 


